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Getting dressed to impress at Loose Valley Care Home

On Friday 15 November, the staff team at Loose Valley Care Home held a Pyjama Day and came to work dressed up in their

pyjamas and onesies, donating money to Children in Need. They looked very fetching in their cosy attire, which included

two Pudsey Bears!

They are planning two more dressing up days at their Home soon, both to raise money for charity;

Elf Day on Friday 6 December, which will fundraise for Alzheimers UK.
Christmas Jumper Day on Christmas Eve, when staff can wear festive jumpers, t-shirts or
onesies to raise money for Save The Children.


